
 

The SAP Next-Gen Chapter Curriculum Development 

Purpose 

The next gen chapter provides a platform for SAP next-gen members of the lower rhine area and 
West  Germany  to meet and exchange in the field of teaching.  Therefore a  Community Conference 
Rhein Ruhr (CCRR) – conference language is German- is established which takes place once a year at 
the SAP next-Gen Chapter location  in Mönchengladbach.  

The participants are able to show how they use and extend the curricula provide by SAP UCCs and 
SAP next-gen.  Also we provide time and place to connect  to each other as well as to discuss how to 
deal with special teaching situations. 

We want to encourage lectures to connect to each other, develop and establish concepts for 
cooperation in teaching. Due to connected lecturers students should also be able to work  together.  

Scope of Work for the SAP Next-Gen Chapter Lead is to serve as a platform for the German speaking  
lecturers and motivate lectures to connect. Later on collaborations should be expanded to 
international colleagues. 

The actual SAP Next-Gen Chapter Lead for Curriculum Development in EMEA for 2018/2019 is 
 

Dipl.-Kff. (FH) Birgit Lankes 
Fachbereich Wirtschaftswissenschaften / Faculty of Business Administration and 
Economics 
Hochschule Niederrhein / Niederrhein University of Applied Sciences 
Mail: Birgit.Lankes@hs-niederrhein.de 
 

Scope of Work for a membership in the SAP Next-Gen Chapter may vary from “interested newby” to 
experienced lecturer. Lectures in other than the lower rhine area or West Germany  are able to 
participate the CCRR on request. Engagement can reach from only interested participation up to 
build and organize community objectives. Members shall support the Chapter Lead in the Chapter 
work. 

The SAP Next-Gen Chapter Curriculum Development  EMEA officially started on September 10, 
2018.  After the first year of Performance we will check the status of interest and engagement and 
decide about further work. 
 

Deliverables & Activities of the Community  

1. Organizing the Community Conference Rhein Ruhr on 4th of April 2019 
2. Preparing connection to other SAP Next-Gen chapters e.g . in Finland 
3. Supporting other region in establishing regional community conferences 

See also: Global list of all SAP Next-Gen Chapters 
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